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On April 13, 2022, the Office of International Affair (OIA) held an online sharing session for the 111-2 
semester Exchange Program. With the completion of the on-campus nomination conference examined by five 
Deans of the University of Taipei (UT), the primary nomination list will be announced by May. For our students 
to improve global mobility and to be in line with academic talent internationally, The University of Taipei 
provides 250~300 available slots for exchange students per semester; actively selects adequate students to 
study abroad. Currently, due to the Covid-19 and the international situation in recent years, the Office is 
expecting a slight drop in ratio. However, for many years, the school has worked hard to sign Cooperation 
Agreements and encouraged students to enthusiastically participate in Exchange Programs. With increasing 
participation annually, abundant channels and resources provide by the UT have allowed and enabled students 
who are willing to expand global visions and aspirations to realize their dreams. 
 
   UT provides various grants for students studying abroad with Exchange Program, including a tuition waiver for 
foreign school fees, living allowances for returning exchange students, scholarship applications for Partner 
Universities, and MOE Scholarship for Excellent Students to Study Abroad or Overseas Internship Training 
(Xuehai Feiyang Scholarship), provides the financial support, improve cross-cultural thinking and nurturing the 
talents. For students who have not participated, our office is opening for a Second-Section application, students 
who have not applied within the time limit previously can still apply for Exchange Program. UT encourages 
students to actively participate in Exchange Programs for outstanding and inspirational university life.


